
Request for Proposal 
Fire Sprinkler and Fire Alarm System Installation 

Commissioners of Leonardtown 

The Commissioners of Leonardtown are seeking proposals from interested companies to 
install a dry, automatic fire sprinkler system and a fire alarm system in the Town Hall located at 
22670 Washington Street, Leonardtown. All work should be done in accordance with NFPA-13 
and state and local codes. Parties interested in submitting a proposal should contact the Town 
Administrator by calling 301-475-9791 or by email at Laschelle.mckay@leonardtownmd.gov. A 
site visit is recommended to obtain an understanding of the project. Proposals will be accepted 
until10:00 a.m., Friday, November 17,2017. 

The Town reserves the right to reject any or all bids, vary the specifications of those set 
forth, and impose such additional or further specifications as, in its discretion, it determines to be 
in the public interest. 

By authority: 
Las chelle McKay, Town Administrator 






























